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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

P1-7 Sports Day – Friday 10th June 2022 

 

Sports Day is planned for Friday 10th June at 1.15pm. This year we will hold a traditional 

Sports Day with each class participating in a flat race and a novelty race. 

Pupils may wear a coloured T-Shirt, which shows the colour of their ‘House’. Please don’t 

feel that you have to go out and buy this as it is not a necessity. House colours are noted 

below: 

☺ Glenalla - Blue 

☺ Merrick - Red 

☺ Mochrum - Yellow 

☺ Kildoon – Green 

 

All pupils will also need trainers, shorts, a still drink and a healthy snack. As the weather 

has been so unpredictable pupils should bring warm clothing and just in case some sun 

cream and a hat. 

 

Parents/carers are welcome to attend and we appreciate you will want to say hello to your 

child however for health and safety reasons pupils must stay within their group whilst 

outside. 

 

If it rains on the 10th June, we will rearrange Sports Day before the end of term. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Samantha McAllister 

Principal Teacher 

 

 

 
  


